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PRE-OFSAA 2023 

On Tuesday, October 3rd, 2023, we are leaving at 7:15 a.m. from the back doors of 

the school to head to the PRE-OFSAA meet at Centennial Stadium in Etobicoke. 

I will be driving 4 qualified athletes to the meet.  (Sebastian, Quinton, Jayda, 

Jonah) 

Arrival time back in Stratford will depend on how bad traffic is on the way back.  I 

would recommend that the students call their parents when their car passes 

through Waterloo to arrange for pick-ups.  (Likely around 7ish) 

My cell phone # is 519-271-7986 should you need to get a hold of me.    

Be sure to bring all your stuff home with you tonight as the school may not be 

open in the morning.  If you need to wear school spikes, please see Mr. Dewan 

sometime this morning. 

 

Thanks!!! 

Mr. Dewan 

 

 
 

 

 


